2016 Allentown EAC Report

- Submitted letters of support for two grant applications by the Allentown Parks and Recreation
 Department for funding from the Pennsylvania Department of Community and Economic
 Development related to the redevelopment of the Incinerator Property and the MLK Little
 Lehigh Trail project.
- Prepared article on invasive plants for inclusion in the spring issue of Adventure Allentown
- Continued discussions with the Mayor and Public Works Department on energy efficiency initiatives
- Continued to provide input to the Parks and Recreation Department on numerous projects and initiatives including no-mow zones, educational signage, and development of the dog park
- Reviewed storm water management at old Wentz Memorial property
- Gave presentation to City Council on storm water management
- Continued research on energy benchmarking
- Reviewed AERC permit application for issues of concern
- Reviewed with Mayor Pawlowski the wide array of sustainability initiatives completed or underway in the City
- Currently preparing report on bird strikes (for submission to the Mayor and City Council) in collaboration with Dr. Klem